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STATEMENT OF SIGNIFICANT CHANGES 

South West Water (SWW) and Bournemouth Water (BW) are required, under Ofwat’s 
Charges Scheme Rules and Wholesale Charging Rules, to publish any significant changes 
to its charges, including where bill increases are expected to be greater than 5% from the 
previous year.   

South West Water’s Board has reviewed the effects of 2018/19 charges on SWW and BW 
customers’ bills (end-user charges) and can confirm there will be no significant changes to 
bills for 2018/19. 

 

Changes to charging policies  

There are no significant changes to SWW’s and BW’s charging policies between 2017/18 
and 2018/19.  


